
Lose your NJHFR Back Number and Pay! 
Each contestant will be issued one back number at check in. If 
your state/province has purchased Felt Back Numbers in advance, 
see your National Secretary.  If you lose your paper number at any 
time during the week and need a replacement, come to the Rodeo 
Office to obtain a similar replacement. You will, however, be 
charged a $10 fee. You MUST be wearing a contestant back 
number at all times once you check in (except when swimming or 
sleeping) and can be disqualified if you do not have this number 
on your back. 

WE CANNOT REPLACE FELT BACK NUMBERS!! 
NJHFR Back Number Replacements are $10 each! 

Wristband Policy 
Contestant wristbands will be issued to every contestant at check-in.  These 
wristbands MUST be worn at ALL times in addition to your paper or felt 
back number.  If you lose your contestant wristband, please go to the Rodeo 
Office immediately for replacement. 

FELT BACK NUMBERS CAN BE WORN IN PLACE OF YOUR PAPER 
BACK NUMBER (EXCEPT AT CONTESTANT DANCES)- YOU MUST BE 
WEARING YOUR CONTESTANT WRISTBAND AT ALL TIMES – NO 
EXCEPTIONS! 


